
 

          

                            

 

 
 

 

                            

For 2025/26 

Supervised Study Hall for Middle/Upper School 

3:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
Supervised Study Hall for Middle and Upper 

School students is a program intended to offer 

students an opportunity to study, either independently or as a 

group, after school has ended for the day.  

 

Students are in the MS/US Library and will have access to 

research materials, plus a supervised environment in which to 

work. A faculty member will supervise the students during this 

time. 

 

The program will be on a drop-in basis, requiring students to 

sign in and out. The fee is $5.00 per day and will be billed 

monthly on the student’s FACTS invoice. Any Middle or Upper 

School student remaining on campus after 3:30 p.m., who is not 

in a supervised activity, is expected to attend Supervised Study 

Hall, and will be billed accordingly. Any student not picked up 

by 6:00 p.m. will be assessed late fees of $25.00 per 15-minute 

increment. 
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